Date: 5/20/2020
From: Benjamin “Coach” Headen 2021-2022 Candidate for Dept. Commander
Subject: Public Relations, Honoring Our Membership
To: All my fellow Comrades, Department, Districts and Posts
 During these recent times we have concentrated on continuing to provide food, assistance and support to our fellow American legion family’s members and Veterans throughout the community. I would like to send out a hearty “Well Done’ to all those who participated in these endeavors. But now I would like to request your assistance in a very special assignment. 
 I have coordinated with my Public Relations and Media team and we are looking to recognize the personal efforts of our members by providing stories of members who have gone the extra mile to support our veteran community.
We all know that special someone who is always there to lend a hand or provide that extra service to those in need. These are the members we want to know about. Over the next few weeks my staff will be putting together articles, video presentations and photographic stories to honor these individuals. 
What we will need for you is tell us about these members, by contacting me at the listing below. Please provide Names, addresses, Phone numbers, Posts, any photos available and of course a short presentation of their activity that reflects the courage, self-sacrifice and dedication to our veterans and the pillars of community that bring us together as an American Legion Family
Thank you all for your assistance with the Program
Benjamin Headen. Candidate for Department Commander 2021-2022
1-520 508 2436       ben.headen@gmail.com 
Supporting Staff:
Brad Heck, Chairman Dept Public Relations Committee, (bheck@ionet.net)
Frank Romero, Public Relations Committee/ D12 Historian (fromero34@cox.net)
    
